
During the summer of 2016, the Facilities Department completed the following work at 
the Parent Information Center: 

1. Cleaned up the landscaping
2. Repointed the bricks on the front stairs
3. Repaired the railing in the back parking lot
4. Deep cleaned the interior of the building

A contractor has been selected to paint the exterior of the building with expected 
completion this calendar year.   
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